
 
 
December 13, 2024 
  
Coach Benjamin Morgan 
Brevard High School 
609 North Country Club Road  
Brevard, NC 28712 
 
Dear Coach Morgan:  
 
Congratulations on winning the 2A Men’s Cross-Country Championship! What an exciting way 
to wrap up your season with a championship win!  It must make you and your entire team 
extremely proud to be the defending state champions and have claimed the title three of the last 
four years. 
 
The NCHSAA commends you and your staff for being role models of sacrifice, commitment, 
dedication, and hard work—keys to success and achievement. We are proud that you are teaching 
your players that dreams can become realities with those ingredients! Thank you for helping the 
people on and involved with your team experience success and the thrill of victory.  
 
Again, congratulations!  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
Que Tucker, Commissioner   
 
 
Cc:   Dr. Lisa Fletcher, Superintendent 

Mick Galloway, Principal 
Joshua Galloway, Athletic Director 
Audrey Reneau, District Athletic Director 
 
 

 


